
FRIENDS’ FOOTNOTES 

 
JUNE  2025 

  

President's Letter 
 
Hello Friends and happy June! 

 
Carol Trimble and I would like to thank each and every one who helped us with our first 2025 Book Sale of the 
year! It truly does take a village to make things happen and we couldn't have succeeded without your efforts. 
Thanks to all of you who helped with everything from setting up tables, rolling out the boxes of books, placing the 
books on the tables, working the sales, packing everything up and getting our Activity Room back in order. We 
applaud your efforts. You all are the very best and we truly appreciate you! 

 
Nancy Hubbs and Debbie Tamietti are co-chairing our next book sale on July 4th, 5th and 6th. We'll need help 
with setting up on Thursday, July 3rd, and also with the shifts on Friday, Saturday and Sunday, including both the 
sale and take down on Sunday. A sign-up sheet is in the library and we hope you can stop in to sign up for a shift 
or two! Multiple hands make for light work and we could certainly use all the help you are willing to provide. 
 

Our next meeting will be held in the Activity Room on Monday, June 23rd at 1:00 p.m. Betsy Porter has arranged 

for Terry Vesci, from the Lavender Farm, to speak with us. I hope you all can join us to support our local celebrity. 
Bring a friend or two! 
 
Thanks again for all you do to help the Friends of the Library. We couldn't do all we do without YOU. 
 
I'm looking forward to seeing you all on June 23rd, 
 

Teresa 🙂 

 

Teresa Sweeny, President 
 

Treasurer’s Report:     

The April and May financial reports will be given at the June 23rd  Library Friends meeting. 

 

Secretary’s Report :  
No meeting in June. 

 
 

Members to keep in our thoughts and prayers: 
 

 
If you know of someone to add to our concern list, please contact         

  Diane Buechner or Ann Pendleton at 476-3678 
 



 

Library Manager’s Report:     By Ann Pendleton 

 

 
  Hi Library Friends,  

The Pine Library is having our OPEN HOUSE event on June 21st. Thank you to everyone who is  
helping us with this event!!! 
Also, a reminder to join us in our SUMMER READING going through the end of July. 

 

 
 
 


